
 
Oct 17, 2012 
 
Jeanine Townsend 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 
 
Dear Townsend, 
 
Against liquid pollution including lead, zinc, and copper residues, California needs scientific 
limits of the amount of stormwater pollutants discharged into water. 
 
Please therefore develop an Industrial Stormwater Permit able to ensure the the cleanliness of 
Californian waterways. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Siddharth Mehrotra 
3230 Orange Dr 
Camarillo, CA 93010-1322 
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